City of Phillips

 Phillips Planning Commission 

 Council Room, Municipal Hall

174 S Eyder Avenue

April 26, 2007 at 5:30 PM

Commission Members:  Mayor Jeffrey Fahl (Chair), Jenny LaChance, Les Zorn, Linda Johnson, Dean Upson, Joe Perkins, Mike Henningfeld

City Attorney Bruce Marshall

City Administration:  Mary M. Willett

This meeting is held in compliance with Wisconsin’s Open Meeting Law, S.S. Chapter 19, Subchapter V.  As such it is open to the public.

The Phillips’ Planning Commission will conduct a public hearing on the proposed plat of the Four Seasons’ Subdivision in the City of Phillips at 5:30 P.M. following the opening of the meeting.
This meeting may constitute a quorum of the Common Council, or other city committees.

1. Call to Order (presiding officer).

a. Greeting

b. Certification of Compliance with Open Meeting Law.

c. Pledge of Allegiance.

2. Roll Call

 Jenny LaChance___ Joe Perkins___Les Zorn____Linda Johnson____Dean Upson____Mike Henningfeld___Mayor Fahl___ 

3. Motion to call the pubic hearing to order to receive comments and discussion on the proposed Four Seasons’ Plat.

4. Motion to close the public hearing.

5. Action/Discussion regarding the proposed Four Seasons plat.
6. Sign Ordinance; Re:  Commercial Off-site in particular

7. Zoning ordinance – Review/Update

8. Adjournment 

Meeting Minutes

Phillips Planning Commission

April 26, 2007

Chair Jeffrey Fahl called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. 

Also in attendance:  Joe Perkins, Les Zorn, Linda Johnson, Dean Upson, Mike Henningfeld, and Mary Willett.

At 5:35 p.m. Mike Henningfeld recused himself from the meeting.

Johnson/Perkins motioned to call the public hearing to order.  Carried.
No public was present and no one testified at the public hearing.

Johnson/Perkins motioned to close the public hearing at 5:37 p.m.  Carried.

At 5:38 p.m. Mike Henningfeld re-entered the meeting.

Perkins/Johnson motioned to recommend the acceptance of the re-plat of the Four Seasons’ Plat.  On a voice vote, the motion carried 5-0-1:  Joe Perkins – yes, Dean Upson- yes, Les Zorn – yes, Linda Johnson – yes, Jeff Fahl – yes, and Mike Henningfeld abstained.

The Committee continued working with the Sign Ordinance, using the Kenosha ordinance as a guide.

Joe Perkins left the meeting at 6:58 p.m.

The committee set Thursday the 24th of May, 2007 at 5:30 p.m. to continue work on the sign ordinance.

Upson/Zorn motioned to adjourn.  Carried.  Meeting adjourned at 7:01 p.m.

Mary M. Willett

City Clerk-Treasurer
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